
 

 

 

6th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I do hope you had a lovely Bank Holiday. This four day week has flown in. Please enjoy a 

taste of what has been happening in Mayfield. 

 

This week Lakes 6 went shopping and brought their own £1 coins. Everyone chose 

something they wanted to buy themselves! Some of us chose balloons, some of us chose 

sweets and some of us chose chocolate. 

    
 

Lakes 8 had a lovely trip to Wellington Farm, followed by a quick trip to the shop for our 

weekly shopping and finished off the day with a picnic in the park.  

    
 

 

  



 

 

 

Lakes 9 have enjoyed reading and exploring their topic book ‘Farmer Duck’. All of the 

pupils have worked really hard this week during their literacy sessions, particularly Jesse 

and Michaela who have been busy doing some descriptive writing. They have been 

describing what is happening in the story by creating and writing their own sentences. 

They both got a Headteachers Award for their hard work!  

  
 

Lakes 12 have been brain storming business ideas as part of their Bright Stars Project and 

also enjoyed learning about teeth hygiene. 

    
 

Oliver and Elliot have completed their in house Rebound 

Programme. 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Mountains 1 went to Morrison’s to buy the ingredients they need to make wrap pizzas.  

    
 

Yesterday Mitie joined us to plant a tree to celebrate the Queen's Jubilee. 

Representatives from Lakes 11 & 12 worked hard to dig a hole for a wonderful English oak 

tree, we look forward to watching it grow.  

    
 

Mountains 9 have been to the farm to see the bluebells and as part of the Life Skills 

Challenge on Animal Care they took Bella the puppy to the beach. 

    
 

Ukraine Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed to the Ukraine Appeal, we are still collecting 

dried/tinned food. 
 

  



 

 

 

Just Giving 

Mayfield School Development Fund have a Just Giving page to raise funds to enable us to 

provide specialist facilities/equipment to advance the education of our pupils, if you would 

like to donate please follow the link Mayfield School Development Fund - JustGiving 

 

Lucy Alderson and her son Noah are also raising funds for Mayfield School by climbing 

Mount Toubkal in Morocco during October this year, to read Lucy’s story and donate follow 

the link https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lucy-alderson4 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 

https://justgiving.com/mayfielddevelopmentfund
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lucy-alderson4

